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Lauren Thraves 
Marine Management Organisation 
PO Box 1275 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE99 5BN 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our ref: NA/2022/115806/02-L01 
Your ref: MLA/2020/00506/1 
 
Date:  3 August 2022 
 
 

 
Dear Lauren 
 
DISCHARGE OF CONDITION 5.2.7 (LICENCE L/2021/00333/1A) - 
INFORMATION ON SCHEME OF MONITORING. (UPDATED VERSION OF 
THE PREVIOUSLY SUBMITTED MONITORING PLAN - MONITORING 
STATIONS REQUIREMENTS., AS PER EA'S RESPONSE 21/4/22, 
MONITORING STATIONS REQUIREMENTS).   OUTH BANK QUAY 
TEESWORKS       
 
Thank you for referring the amended information which we received on 6 May 
2022. Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to the consultation.  
 
Environment Agency Position 
We have reviewed the provided document (South Bank Phase 1 
(MLA/2020/00506) Updated Scheme of Monitoring), and we are pleased to see 
that the applicant has included information within the plan that address our 
previous response. Therefore, we have NO OBJECTIONS to the discharge of 
this condition.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this 
letter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lucy Mo 
Planning Technical Specialist - Sustainable Places 
Direct dial 020847 46524 
Direct e-mail lucy.mo@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 


